
INSET Day - Monday 6th November 

The school is closed to the children on Monday 6th November as it is an INSET day for school staff. This 
date was missed off the calendar of dates that was sent out in September, so be sure to add it to your      
calendars. 
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Holiday Club 

Please click HERE to book your space on our October 
half term holiday club. As you know, this is the first 
time that we have held a holiday club here at Dove 
Bank, and if this is a success, we will continue to host 
holiday clubs here. You do not have to book the full 
week, and can dip in and out of the days that you 
need some additional child care.  

 

Parents’ Evening 

Parents’ evening will be taking place on Monday 23rd 
and Wednesday 25th October. Letters will be coming 
home with the children on Monday. Please return 
these promptly so that we can arrange appointments. 
We are looking forward to 
meeting with you and          
discussing how your children 
are getting on. There will be 
an opportunity to look though 
your child/ren’s books on the 
evening too.  

Stay and Play 

Our Thursday morning stay and play group has been a 
huge success. We are so grateful to have such a   
wonderful community to welcome into school each 
week. Remember to pass the word on to anybody who 
may be interested.  

Relationships and Behaviour Meeting 

Just a brief reminder that that Miss Amison will be 
leading our first relationships and behaviour meeting 
on Monday 16th October at 4pm. During this meeting, 
Miss Amison will be sharing the vision behind our new 
policy and the vast amount of research that          
underpins it. 

We are looking forward  

to seeing you there. 

https://allstars.pembee.app/activity/64f0448ae4c24f22b34712ee

